
Walk to the Post Box  
March 2018 

 

After making Mother’s Day cards, we all took a walk to 

the post box to post the cards.  The children listened to the 

different sounds around them such as trucks, people 

talking and cars. We also discussed what we could see all 

around us, especially the snow!  The children recognised 

the local area and Morrisons!  We crossed the road 

sensibly making them aware about road safety. We have 

already had so many positive comments from parents 

saying what a lovely idea it was. 

     

 
 

 

   

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


